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IN SUPPORT OF HB 3202 

 

This bill can be a proactive step to save energy resources, protect animal and human 

health. Use only the amount of light needed, shield and direct lighting to the 

necessary places, and require the use of energy saving materials and products.  

 

I am writing to urge your support of HB 3202, which can help curtail the damage done 

by light pollution to wildlife as well as human health. 

 

Many other states have taken such steps already. This simple bill will help protect 

migratory birds as well as help ensure a vibrant ecosystem that benefits humans too. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while they're still here than to try to repair them 

after they are gone! 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Gloria Singh 

Portland, Multnomah Co 


